KUNI ,
K %)%E

June 26, 1989

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 1989. You are correct in
your report - you were receiving KUNI on your radio that night.

Enclosed please find a bumper sticker and program guide. We
appreciate hearing from dedicated listeners such as yourself.

Sincerely,

Walt Alliss
Chief Engineer

WA:br

Enclosures

(319) 273-6400 Communication Arts Center, University of Northern lowa, Cedar Falls, IA 50614-0359
KUNTI is also heard at fm 98.3 in Dubuque, fm 102.3 in Eldridge, and fm 94.5 in the Quad Cities.



